
NOTICE 

 

PG DIPLOMA IN IPR STUDENTS 

EXAMINATION MAY - 2015 

 

 The students of Post Graduate Diploma in 

Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) are hereby 

informed that the  IPR Examination which will  

be scheduled on 16, 18, 20 & 22 May, 2015 

between 2.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. will held in 

Room No. 143 (A) & 143 (B). First Floor, 

University of Mumbai, Fort Campus, Mumbai. 

 
Students are requested to present 15 minutes 

before the scheduled time of examination. 

Students must bring with them I-Card issued 

by the Department of Law.   

 
The Seat Nos. are displayed on Notice Board 

of the Department as well on the University 

Website. 

 

             Dr. Ashok R. Yende 
                                    Head, Department of Law 
May 14, 2015 


